
  

 

 

PILGRIMAGE TO IRELAND & NORTHERN IRELAND: Come along April 15-25, 2024, to some   
of the most enjoyable places in all of Europe, visiting the Emerald Isle!  We'll visit Belfast,      

Knock, Galway, Dublin and so much more.  Mass each day in great Churches and Cathedrals 
along the way.  Cost is $4,399 with departure from Omaha.  For a brochure, newsletters and   

more information, contact Fr. Dan Guenther, St. Mary's Parish, 307 - 4th Street North,     
Humboldt, Iowa 50548, or call 712-899-6870 or email frdanguenther@gmail.com 

 

A pilgrimage to the Holy Land is a special time of spiritual journey for Christians.            
Join Fr. Rand of North Platte St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Parish for a Holy Land       

Pilgrimage departure city Lincoln from April 8-18, 2024.  Fr. Rand who holds a degree      
in Travel & Tourism and Business has worked with Tekton Ministries to make the trip    
more affordable and friendly to older pilgrims.  To view the brochure, see pricing and   
learn more- visit  TetkonMinistries.org and click view pilgrimages-scroll down to Holy    
Land April 8 from Lincoln and click view details.  Prayerfully consider if God is calling    

you to the land that Jesus walked and gave himself to us. 

 

St. Ann’s Knights of Columbus 

Gentlemen:  Please pick up your dues envelopes on the table in the 
Vestibule.  Dues can be returned in the envelope and placed in the 

Collection, slid through the office door, or given to Rich Mlinar.  Thank you! 

 

One Rose, One Life Collection is this weekend at St. Ann’s!  Please 
use envelopes in the pews or mark an envelope with “One Rose, One Life” 

and place in offertory or slide through office door.  Thank you! 

 

St. Ann’s & Sacred Heart Altar Society:  Your annual dues are now due.       
Please use the envelopes in your packet and submit your dues by placing 

them in the collection, or St. Ann’s Parishioners can give it to Cindy   
Kennedy & Sacred Heart Parishioners can give it to Stacey Parr.  

 

Pope’s Monthly Intention:  We pray that the Holy Spirit may help us to recognize the gift of 
different charisms within the Christian community and to discover the richness of different 

traditions and rituals in the Catholic Church. 

 

January 21st, 2024                                                       Third Sunday Ordinary Time 

 

 
Please remember to pray for the Seminarians, Sisters, and those in need of our prayers:         

Seminarians:  Rev. Mr. Ranil @ Mount St. Mary from St. Thomas Aquinas in Lincoln 
Sisters: Sr. Mary Christella from Philippines at Holy Spirit Adoration (Pink) Sisters 

Sacred Heart: Lee Hemberger 
St. Ann’s:  Will Dehenau, Tiffany Wojbicki, Loree Maccia, Linda Sorensen, Shelly Sonner,        

Lisa Trausch, Harley Hellwege, Terry Gerber, & Suzie Reinsch.                   
 

Mass Times & Intentions 

 

Announcements   
St. Ann’s  

Catholic Church 
202 N 5th 

Doniphan NE 68832 
 

Parish Mailing Address: 
  PO Box 407 

Doniphan, NE 68832 
 

Office Phone:  402-845-2707 
 

email address: stanns@cdolinc.net 
www.stannsdoniphan.org 

 

Pastor: 

Fr. David A. Oldham 

Father’s Cell Phone: 

402-801-1469 

 
Office Hours: 

Monday - Thursday 
8:15 a.m.-10:15 a.m. 

 
 

Mass & Confession Schedule is on 
the recording at 402-845-2707. 

Sacred Heart  

Catholic Church 
100 W Pine Street 

Kenesaw, NE  68956 
 

Parish Mailing Address: 
PO Box 407  

Doniphan, NE  68832 
 

Office Phone:  402-845-2707 
 

email address:  stanns@cdolinc.net 
www.sacredheartkenesaw.org 

Date Time Parish Mass Intention 

Monday, January 22nd  6:00 pm St. Ann Glenn LaBrie+ 

Tuesday, January 23rd       7:00 am St. Ann Lynett Rotert+ 

Wednesday, January 24th        7:00 am St. Ann Mel Reining+ 

Thursday, January 25th  7:00 am St. Ann Scott Corr+ 

Friday, January 26th    7:00 am St. Ann Will Williams+ 

Saturday, January 27th                                           4:00 pm St. Ann Al Sorensen+ 

Sunday, January 28th         9:00 am St. Ann Pro Populo 

Sunday, January 28th   11:00 am Sacred Heart Anabel Gallagher (L) 

mailto:frdanguenther@gmail.com
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Confessions 

St. Ann’s Monday- 5:30-5:50 p.m. 

Saturday- 3:00-3:50 p.m.  

Sunday- 8:30-8:50 a.m.  

Sacred Heart Second Sunday of each month after Mass 

Stewardship:  1/14/2024 

Collection St. Ann Sacred Heart  

Adult $625.00 $0.00 

Plate $246.00 $0.00 

Children’s $3.00 $0.00 

Building Repair $25.00 $0.00 

Diocesan Admin. $20.00 $0.00 

Weekly Budget $2,493.52 $1,052.02 

Year to Date Budget $69,849.60 $28,402.04 

Year to Date Actual $113,231.11 $32,193.74 

Year to Date Surplus/(Shortfall) $43,381.51 $3,791.70 

 

Ministry Assignments 

St. Ann Sacred Heart  

Saturday, January 27th, 2024 at 4:00 p.m. Sunday, January 21st, 2023 at 11:00 a.m. 

ACOLYTE – Dan Treat READER / LECTOR – Bonnie Engelhardt 

READER / LECTOR – Christine Quist ALTAR SERVERS – Blake Kimle 

ALTAR SERVERS – Ben VanDiest MUSIC- Neil Keiser 

MUSICIAN/CANTOR – Volunteer or Acapella OFFERTORY FAMILY- James Pulver Family 

********************************************************* ******************************************************** 

Sunday, January 28th, 2024 at 9:00 a.m.   

ACOLYTE – Rich Mlinar Sunday, January 28th, 2024 at 11:00 a.m. 

READER / LECTOR- Jim Lancaster READER / LECTOR- Amy Parker 

ALTAR SERVERS – Tyler Engel ALTAR SERVERS- Kylan Parker 

MUSICIAN/CANTOR – Janet Lancaster MUSIC- Neel Keiser 

ROSARY – Pat O’Donnell- Glorious OFFERTORY FAMILY- Michael Russell Family 

 

CCD/CYO 

St. Ann’s                                                              Sacred Heart 

CCD- January 24th -1st-8th Grade 

7:00pm-8:20pm  

CCD- January 24th – 1st-6th Grade                   

2:15pm-3:35pm  

CYO- January 24th – 7:00pm-8:20pm 

(Meet at the Church Hall) 

CYO- January 28th after Mass 

Announcements  
 

World Marriage Encounter 

“This is the time of fulfillment. The kingdom of God is at hand. Repent, and believe in the      

gospel.”  Deepen your communication, rekindle your romance and renew your sacrament by 

attending a Worldwide Marriage Encounter Experience on:  February 9-11, Lincoln, NE.  For 

questions, or to find out more about a Virtual Encounter Weekend, feel free to contact:  Brenda     

& Gary Granger: 402-370-5839. Space is limited, so reserve your weekend early. For more 

information about Worldwide Marriage Encounter, please visit www.wwme.org.  Follow us on 

Instagram and Facebook! @wwmeColorado 

 

CROSS OF CONTINUED GIVING @ St. Ann’s 

Many of you may have noticed the Cross plaque hanging next to the Sacristy.            

However, recently we have found out that not many parishioners are aware           

of the significance of the plaque.  Father Kurz started the Cross of Continued 

Giving while he was here.  The Cross plaque has to do with that.  So, what is the Cross of 

Continued Giving?  If you would like to give a donation in memory of your loved one that has 

passed (minimum of $500), that money will go into the Cross of Continued Giving fund, and      

your loved one’s name will go on the plaque.  The fund must maintain a minimum balance of 

$5,000. Anything above the $5,000 can be requested to be used for a project towards repairing    

or improving something that has to do with the building. Funds   can only be accessed once per 

year.  If you would like to donate to the Cross of Continued Giving, contact the office at 

stanns@cdolinc.net or 402-845-2707. 

 

St. Ann's Altar Society News:  We want our parish families to be aware that we 

have a Prayer Shawl Committee:  These Prayer Shawls are gifted to members of  

our parish family who are experiencing life-altering events such as a severe 

illness/disease, death in the family etc. Prayer blankets are available for the men  

and children of our parish. The purpose here is to wrap the  members of our parish 

family in the love of God and let them know that the church is praying for them in their time of 

need. Contact Charlene Hruby (402-984-3327) or   Chris Quist (402-845-2707) with your request. 

 

WellSpring Pregnancy Center:  Thank you so much for all the baby items given to 

Wellspring from your Advent Baby Shower. We are so thankful for all the help you            

are giving moms in need! Your generosity is greatly appreciated. 
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